
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 28 OF THE 

READY, RESILIENT AND RESOURCEFUL COMMITTEE  

For consideration by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan 

on May 18, 2021 

 
 
The Ready, Resilient and Resourceful Committee met at 10:30 a.m., on May 18, 2021. 
 
Council Member In-Person Electronic 

Participation 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor (Chair)  X 

Regional Councillor Mario Ferri   X 

Regional Councillor Gino Rosati   X 

Regional Councillor Linda Jackson   X 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate X  
Councillor Tony Carella  X 

Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca  X 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco  X 
Councillor Alan Shefman  X 

The following items were dealt with: 

1. COVID-19 BUSINESS REINTEGRATION PLAN 

The Ready, Resilient and Resourceful Committee: 

1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of  
the City Manager, dated May 18, 2021, be approved; and  
 

2)       That the presentation by the City Manager, Communication C1, 
presentation material, entitled “Ready. Resilient. Resourceful. 
Committee Report”, be received. 

Recommendations 

1. That the COVID-19 Business Reintegration Plan report be received. 

2. NEW BUSINESS – SPEEDING ON RESIDENTIAL STREETS  

Due to the recent tragedy which took place in the City of Vaughan, 
discussion took place with respect to traffic on residential streets. 
Information was provided that a report regarding this matter will be coming 
forward to a Committee meeting in the future. 

The Mayor and Members of Council expressed their condolences to the 
families. 



REPORT NO. 28 OF THE READY, RESILIENT AND RESOURCEFUL 
COMMITTEE FOR CONSIDERATION BY COUNCIL, MAY 18, 2021 

 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Carella. 

 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:21 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

  

 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor (Chair) 


